
To Dan Gjerde and Mendocino County Board of Supervisors,  

  

My husband and I are second generation residents/ landowners of the Northern Mendocino County 

Coast. We have been in the arduous process of bringing and keeping our Cannabis farm into compliance 

in Mendocino County and are current State Provisional License holders (Green Farms CCL20-0003241). 

 

We are writing to gain some clarity on the current and very concerning situation in the Mendocino 

County Cannabis Program and hope to be heard and helped by our BOS.  

 

There continues to be unpublished changes being made to the portal requirements, resulting in 

incomplete application submittals that would otherwise be complete had no unpublished changes been 

made.  

 

How can we move forward within the portal deadline with un published changes? Will there be more 

changes? If there are more requirement changes, will they be published? 

 

I urge the Board of Supervisors to extend the portal deadline by 60 days due to this situation. We are 

doing all we can to bring our small farm into compliance and to thrive in this heavily regulated industry, 

it is of utmost importance that the applicants are able to move forward. Please open the pathway. 

 

Sincerely, 

Ruby Rashall 

and Ben Green  

   


